Global Engagement Task Force Report for 10/8/25 Meeting

- We are busy recruiting for Dr. Eagan's and Dr. Wing Brooks' trip to Spain in June 2026. We would be happy to visit more classrooms and communities—veterans? EOPS?—who want to learn about the trip and how they can raise funds for it. A press release and stories from the LPC Express and The Independent are due out shortly.
- We had 5 Pell Grant-holding students apply for the U.S.
 Department of State's Gilman Scholarship in support of doing the study abroad trip to Spain! It awards students up to \$5,000 towards a study abroad experience or global internship.
- Lyndale Garner will be presenting on Flex Day about a trip to South Africa that she hopes to run through Community Ed. Please come! We are working with Megan Garcia on what faculty- and staff-led programs might look like if offered through Community Education.
- Katie Eagan is advising the Global Pathways Club, a new student club that has met twice so far. It was started by two students who did global internships in Costa Rica this past summer after attending an information session, hosted by Katie, about doing internships with provider Maximo Nivel.